From the Desk of Madonna Flood
 
Please read below. Don’t hesitate to call 574-2111 (option 5) if you see suspicious activity. 
 

On November 16, 2009, 1200-1300hrs, there were 14 patio homes in Grenden Fields (off Taylorsville Rd) that had the brass back flow valves stolen from the sprinkler system.  Witnesses remembered seeing 2 w/m’s in their 20’s or 30’s wearing reflective work vests.  They were in an older model black Ford F150 and witnesses thought they were there working on the sprinkler system.  It turns out they were working to steal the brass.  Keep an eye out for these individuals if you get a chance.  Thanks.

 

